

www.kiwanispnw.org

Dear District Leader:

Please find attached the materials for registering for the 2017 Winter Conference and Board meeting to be held at the Howard Johnson Yakima, February 17-19, 2017. The weekend will be a great educational and fun-filled time that you cannot miss.

Please contact the Howard Johnson directly for your room reservations by calling (509) 452-6511 and inform them that you're with the Pacific Northwest District of Kiwanis. The rate of \$69 plus tax is a very affordable rate for our attendees. **You must identify yourself as a Kiwanian and booked your room by February 2, 2017 to get this rate**. After that date, the hotel will not guarantee room availability or this reduced rate.

Your registration form with meal options and payment must be returned to the District Office by Wednesday, February 8, 2017. There will be no meal tickets available at the door and every Kiwanian must pre-register.

Lt. Governors – If your successor has been elected or if you want to encourage a potential successor to learn about what the duties entail, please pass these registration materials along to them. They are not only welcome to attend, but encouraged. While there is not any financial support for Lt. Governor-elects to attend, it will benefit them by giving them a head start in preparing for their year.

If you desire to make a donation of an item for the Cascadia auction to benefit the Outreach program, please contact Darlene Smith at dmsmith3031@gmail.com

Your participation is critical in ensuring that the District is moving forward in a positive manner and this weekend will be filled with fun and fellowship in Yakima.

In Service,

Edward Luttrell
District Secretary





